
Pay special attention to your
Annual Notice of Change (ANOC)

letter when it arrives
in September. 

In 2026, Medicare Part D plans may face higher premiums, 
fewer options, and an increased out-of-pocket cap for

prescription drugs, impacting beneficiaries’ access and costs.

This is the best way
to ensure your Medicare needs 

are met.
Watch For Your ANOC 

Letter in the Mail

Then, schedule your
no-cost consultation

Helping You Navigate 2026’s
Health Insurance Changes

Not connected with or endorsed by the United States government or the federal Medicare program.
21188_0725

John Salois

john@medicarestoreandmore.com

401-522-6334

Licensed and Certified Agent

Booking Link

https://calendly.com/johnsalois

For agents that do not sell for all carriers in a service area must state: We do not offer every plan available in your area. Currently we represent 4 organizations which offer 22 products in your area. Please contact
Medicare.gov, 1-800-MEDICARE, or your local State Health Insurance Program (SHIP) to get information on all of your options. 

Scan to book your review!

24/7 Live USA Receptionist (401)522-6334


